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From: Neil Iddon <ndi@associum.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 11:13 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 407 Feasibility Study

 

 
Dear City Clerk,
 
I am once again asking that Vaughan Councillors support Councillor Iafrate and DeFrancesca's
resolution at the upcoming December 17, 2024 Council Meeting.  The resolution,  which was passed
at the Committee of the Whole meeting on December 3, 2024 is asking all Councillors to support the
Premier's Feasibility Study to buy back the lease on Hwy 407, which the Premier has publicly
acknowledged.  More importantly, the resolution goes further and is asking the province to
implement a one year pilot program that will subsidize or eliminate tolls on Highway
407 and evaluate the impact of the pilot on traffic congestion and efficiency.  
 
This pilot provides commercial vehicles with immediate low/no cost access to the
underused Highway 407.  It provides commercial vehicles and their owners with affordable
access and a quicker option for moving their products across the GTHA corridor resulting in
significant savings in time and travel costs.  As you would have seen in the recent
published report commissioned by the Residential and Civil Construction Alliance of Ontario
(RCCAO) and the Ontario Road Builder's Association (ORBA), the study titled "Impact of
Congestion in the GTHA and Ontario" reveals congestion is estimated to be costing Ontario
$56 billion in 2024. The anticipated shift of commercial vehicles to Highway 407
would IMMEDIATELY ease the tremendous congestion and cost currently being
experienced on Highway 7 in Vaughan and other municipalities, as well as Highway 401
and other GTA regional roads adjacent to Highway 407 including Steeles, Rutherford and
Major Mackenzie Drive.  Moving forward with a feasibility assessment and pilot program will
allow the Province to assess the impact on congestion resulting from the reduction or
elimination of the tolls on commercial vehicles. 
 
In summary, I am asking City Councillors to support the Feasibility Study for Highway 407
put forward by Councillors Iafrate and DeFrancesca.
 
Thank you for your support. 
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Neil Iddon
Director, Employee Benefits
 
 

 
One Concorde Gate l Suite 802 l Toronto l ON l M3C 3N6
Tel:  416.867.9350 l 1.888.761.1164 l extension 225
Website: www.associum.com
 
 
For recent industry news and articles, check out our latest newsletter!
 
Benefits Advisors: Learn and Earn ASSOCIUM CE Credits Schedule
 
 
Leaders in HR, Employee Benefits and Office Solutions, since 1984. 
 
 
This e-mail may be privileged and/or confidential, and the sender does not waive any related rights and
obligations.  Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains by other than an
intended recipient is unauthorized.  If you received this e-mail in error, please advise me (by return e-mail
or otherwise) immediately.
 
Ce courrier électronique est confidentiel et protégé.  L'expéditeur ne renonce pas aux droits et obligations
qui s'y rapportent.  Toute diffusion, utilisation ou copie de ce message ou des renseignements qu'il contient
par une personne autre que le (les) destinataire(s) désigné(s) est interdite.  Si vous recevez ce courrier
électronique par erreur, veuillez m'en aviser immédiatement, par retour de courrier électronique ou par un
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